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Dear Oregon Lawmakers

| am a Washington County resident. The SB 1530 cap-and-trade bill must be stopped.
It could potentially devastate our state's economy with little to no benefit to the
environment. Do not support cap-and-trade! You might be able to support these
destructive bills for now in your government service, but it will eventually catch up to
you. The American people will know that you do not have their best interests in mind.

Sincerely,

Jana Krysten Jolie
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